
 

 

     

 

Customer Advisory 

Westbound from Oregon, USA to Japan, Korea, and China 

Oregon General Rate Increase – 03/15/2022 

 
February 11, 2022 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Westwood Shipping Lines is providing advance notice of a Oregon general rate increase effective March 15, 2022, 
applicable to all Westbound cargoes from Oregon, USA to Japan, Korea, and China.  This will include all unit types 
(Reefers included).  This change applies to all commodities moving under Service Contracts, Freight Agreements, or 
Tariff rates and is based on the date of cargo receipt at B/L origin: 
 

Oregon, USA origins to Japan, Korea, and China:  

Effective March 15, 2022: USD 

20’ - all equipment types, designated by size only 

40’ - all equipment types, designated by size only 

40HC’ - all equipment types, designated by size only 

$450 per container 

$450 per container 

$450 per container 

 
Westwood thanks all our customers for your continued business support.  If you have any questions or require further 
assistance, please contact your Westwood Sales Manager. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Westwood Shipping Lines 
 


